

TOWN OF HUDSON

Finance Department



12 School Street · Hudson, New Hampshire 03051 · Tel: 603-886-6000 · Fax: 603 881-3944

To:

Cherie Hebert, Accounts Payable

Info:

Len Lathrop, Trustee of the Trust Funds

Steve Malizia, Town Administrator

From:

Kathy Carpentier, Finance Director

Date:

July 1, 2019

Subject:

Approved Appropriations for Capital Reserve Funds

Please prepare the following check to the Trustees of the Trust Funds (T01650) for the Fiscal Year 2020 Approved Appropriations for capital reserve funds.

<u>WA #</u> 16 17 22	6040 6095 6208	Property Revaluation CRF VacCon Truck Replacement CRF Library Improvements CRF	\$ \$ \$	15,000 30,000 25,000
22	0200	Library improvements CRF	\$	70,000

Note: from March 12, 2019 ballot